
  

 

 

JEANNE SHAHEEN 
       NEW HAMPSHIRE  

SUITE SH-506 

HART BUILDING 

WASHINGTON, DC 20510 

(202) 224-2841 

WASHINGTON, DC 20510 

June 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Patrick Leahy 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations 

United States Senate 

S-128, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510 

 The Honorable Richard Shelby 

Vice Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations 

United States Senate 

S-128, The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

The Honorable Chris Murphy     The Honorable Shelley More Capito 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Senate Appropriations Subcommittee   Senate Appropriations Subcommittee  

on Homeland Security     Homeland Security 

Washington, DC 20510     Washington, DC 20510 

 

 

Dear Chairman Leahy, Vice Chairman Shelby, Chair Murphy and Ranking Member Capito: 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has a pecuniary interest in any of the 

congressionally directed spending items that I have requested in the Fiscal Year 2022 Homeland 

Security Appropriations Bill, consistent with the requirements of paragraph 9 of Rule XLIV of 

the Standing Rules of the Senate. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 
Jeanne Shaheen 

United States Senator 



Congressionally Directed Spending Requests Submitted by Senator Jeanne Shaheen to the FY 2022 

Homeland Security Appropriations Bill 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project 

Location 

 

Recipient 

Name 
Project Purpose 

Amount 

Requested 

(in thousands) 

Durham, NH  Town of 

Durham 

Department of 

Public Works 

This congressionally directed spending request 

would assist the Town of Durham in purchasing 

generators for two town water pump stations, the 

Durham Police Station and town public works 

facility. These backup generator at the water 

pumping station would ensure residents in Durham 

as well as the University of New Hampshire 

continue to have water in the event of a prolonged 

power outage. 

$543 

Hampstead, NH  Hampstead Fire 

Department 

This congressionally directed spending request 

would support efforts by the Town of Hampstead 

to renovate an existing fire station into a fully 

interoperable Emergency Operating Center (EOC) 

that will improve the town’s ability to coordinate 

information and emergency resources. 

$200 

Manchester, 

NH 

 City of 

Manchester Fire 

Department 

This congressionally directed spending request 

would assist in providing the City of Manchester 

with an Emergency Operations Center (EOC) to 

facilitate the region’s emergency and disaster 

response efforts. 

$5,000 


